

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhíse Sláinte, Seirbhís Aisíocaíochta Cúraim Phríomhúil Bealach amach 5 an M50, An Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3

Guthán: (01) 864 7100 Facs: (01) 834 3589

Health Service Executive, Primary Care Reimbursement Service Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3

Tel: (01) 864 7100 Fax: (01) 834 3589

Circular 015/21 30/06/2021

Re: Pharmacy Reimbursement -Claim Submission for June claims

Dear Pharmacist,

Pharmacists should submit claims normally, commencing from COB Wednesday 30<sup>th</sup> June. Claim files must be submitted to PCRS, by COB Monday 5<sup>th</sup> July at the latest.

However, in light of the fact that many pharmacy files will contain two months of claims (May and June claims), early submission will help to reduce risks arising in this unusual situation. A relatively small number of pharmacist security certificates have expired and we are working quickly to get these replaced.

It would also be helpful to ensure that invoices for expensive items are readily to hand for queries that may arise in the processing of 777 claims.

Your assistance with these arrangements is much appreciated.

Yours faithfully,

Shaun Flanagan

Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement